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February 25, 1982

Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 W. 78th Street

Overland Park KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your interest in KZKZ:

Your reception report was correct, with one exception: In our
"Radiopinion" announcement, the amount we would pay for the best

letter was $5.00.

We are most proud to be added to your collection. If you are
ever in Flagstaff, please feel free to stop in.

Sincerely,

S
~”” Tom Kel

“—"?ragram Director

2690 HUNTINGTON DRIVE ¢ FLAGSTAFFE, ARIZONA 86001 ’ (602) 526-2700



